
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/21/2010 4:46:23 PM
To: 'Shea, Karen M.' (kms@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Confidentiality

Hi Karen, following up on my voicemail, I am hoping to talk with you about your office's 
concerns/questions you may have about the proposed order on rehearing in the confidentiality case. 
Do you have a few minutes this week to discuss? Thanks,

Trina
973-6490
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